Srijana Rasaily

From: Ontario Lands <ONTLands@enbridge.com>

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 6:48 AM

To: Srijana Rasaily

Subject: RE: Notice of Public Hearing for March 20, 2023 Planning Committee Meeting

Attachments: 701-7_22-004_Deschene Rd, Hanmer_Notice of Public Hearing.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Thank you for your correspondence with regard to the proposed Severance. Enbridge Gas Inc, does have service lines running within the area which may or may not be affected by the proposed severance.

Should the proposed severance impact these services, it may be necessary to terminate the gas service and relocate the line according to the new property boundaries. Any Service relocation required due to a severance would be at the cost of the property owner. Also, should future gas service be required to either the severed or retained parcel, a request for gas service needs to be submitted to the Attachment Centre at 1-866-772-1045.

Should you require any further information, please contact the undersigned.

Barbara M.J. Baranow Analyst Land Support

Enbridge Gas Inc.

50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON N7M 5M1

Integrity. Safety. Respect.

From: Srijana Rasaily < Srijana. Rasaily@greatersudbury.ca>

Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 3:55 PM

To: Srijana Rasaily <Srijana.Rasaily@greatersudbury.ca>

Subject: [External] Notice of Public Hearing for March 20, 2023 Planning Committee Meeting

CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER

Were you expecting this email? TAKE A CLOSER LOOK. Is the sender legitimate? DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

Good Afternoon,

Please see the attached for your information.

Yours Sincerely, **Srijana Rasaily**

Development Approval Co-ordinator Planning Services City of Greater Sudbury Tel: 705-674-4455 ext. 4620 Srijana.Rasaily@greatersudbury.ca